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M. Suzanne & Lawrence Hess
6309 Cypress Point Rd.
San Diego, CA 92120

Dear Suzanne & Lawrence,


Thank you for your recent contribution of $XXXXX to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee.  While we appreciate your support, unfortunately this contribution will put you over the maximum amount an Individual is able to contribute to the DCCC in a calendar year. 

Therefore, we must return/ refund/ or have you redesignate portion over to a spouse or other family member.   Should you and a willing contributor wish to redesignate your contribution, please complete the attached form and send it back to us in the enclosed envelope provided.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 741-1851.



Kellie Dunn



Finance Operations Director
Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee

(See response form next page.)












Contributor Re-designation Form




M. Suzanne & Lawrence Hess
6309 Cypress Point Rd.
San Diego, CA 92120


This confirms that I hereby redesignate my $XXXX contribution to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee, from account ending in xxx-xxxx-01234, drawn on DATE.

$XXXXX contributed by Lawrence Hess

Lawrence Hess: _______________________________________________ 

Date: ____________

$XXXXX  contributed by M. Suzanne Hess

M. Suzanne Hess: __________________________________________

Date: ____________


This confirms that it is my intent to re-allocate and therefore contribute $XXXX to the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee, from account ending in xxx-xxxx-01234, drawn on DATE, which represents my personal funds, and is not from any incorporated source or account, and I would like the contribution credited solely in my name. 

M. Suzanne Hess: __________________________________________

Date: ____________






Please fax completed form to Kellie Dunn at (202) 478-9499
 or email to dunn@dccc.org  
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